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PERSON CENTERED PLANNING TEMPLATE UPDATE 

Joint Communication Bulletin J440 issued on   Dec. 13, 2022, announced the Person-
Centered Planning Training project. The purpose of this Clinical Communication 
Bulletin is to provide timelines for implementation of this project.  

In accordance with J445, effective June 1, 2023, the LME/MCO utilization review 
process should be updated to incorporate the PCP guidance and providers can start 
utilizing the new PCP guidance and templates. 

Effective Oct. 2, 2023, providers and LME/MCOs will be required to use the new PCP 
guidance.  

See information and resources: 

PCP Guidance and templates 

Joint  Communication Bulletins 

Frequently asked questions may be accessed on Person-Centered Planning 
Training | NCDHHS 

Thank you for your attention to this communication. All questions related to this  
Clinical Communication Bulletin can be sent to UM@TrilliumNC.org. Questions will be 
responded to as quickly as possible. 
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